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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

NOTICE OF NOMINATION DAY RESULTS and ELECTION BY ACCLAMATION  
SUMMER VILLAGE OF NAKAMUN PARK BYELECTION 2024 

(Issued April 30th, 2024) 
 
TO ALL RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS IN THE SUMMER VILLAGE OF NAKAMUN PARK 
  
RE: BYELECTION 2024 – ELECTION BY ACCLAMATION 
  
In reference to the above noted, and further to the Notice of Preliminary Results of Nomination Day issued on April 
27th, 2024, the 2024 Byelection for the Summer Village of Nakamun Park has now concluded with an Election by 
Acclamation.  

At the close of the nomination process two completed nomination papers had been submitted to, and accepted by, 
my office. However, since that time, and within the prescribed period afford to nominees in the Act, I have received 
and accepted the withdrawal of one nomination. As a result, the same number of nominations are recorded as 
there are vacancies in municipal office, and in accordance with Section 34 of the Local Authorities Election Act 
governing municipal elections in the province of Alberta I am required to declare that candidate elected by 
acclamation. In my capacity as Returning Officer I thereby issue the following announcement for the public record: 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on April 30th, 2024, following the conclusion of the nomination process 
undertaken on April 27th, 2024, and the subsequent withdrawal of a nomination, the following nomination is 
recorded for the single vacancy on municipal council in the Summer Village of Nakamun Park Byelection 2024: 

CANDIDATES NOMINATED  
(April 27th, 2024) 

VACANCIES TO 
BE FILLED 

 
CHARTER, Robert (Bob) 

 
1 (One) 

 

NOW THEREFORE, I declare that Robert (Bob) Charter being a candidate duly nominated in the Summer 
Village of Nakamun Park Byelection 2024 for municipal councillor on Nomination Day, held April 27th, 2024, is now 
elected as a municipal councillor by acclamation. 

The term of this new councillor will begin following the next organizational meeting and administering of the Oath 
of Office and no further election activities (i.e. voting on May 18th, 2024 or May 25th, 2024) will be required for this 
byelection. If you have any questions regarding the results of the election or the certification process, please feel 
free to contact the summer village administration office for more detail.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dwight Darren Moskalyk  
Returning Officer – Byelection 2024 
Summer Village of Nakamun Park  
 
cc:  Diane Wannamaker, Substitute Returning Officer 
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